Gordon Hintz Announces Campaign to Seek Re-Election
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Oshkosh area State Representative wants to continue to represent hometown.

OSHKOSH — Gordon Hintz announced today that he will be seeking re-election to the State
Assembly in the 54th Assembly District. Representative Hintz (D-Oshkosh) released the
following statement on the announcement:

“Today, | am excited to announce | will be seeking another term in the State Assembly. | am
running to continue serving the people of Oshkosh in the State Capitol, and to be their voice in
state government.

“In the midst of a public health and economic crisis, we need experienced leadership in the
State Assembly. | am confident my time in public service has prepared me to help find solutions
to address the challenges brought on by COVID-19.

“It is an honor and privilege to represent my hometown. It is something | do not take for granted.
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As a proud Wisconsinite and Oshkosh native, | remain committed to serving the families and
businesses that make our community a great place to live and work.”

Representative Hintz was first elected to the Assembly in 2006. He has served on the Joint
Committee on Finance and was elected by his colleagues as Assembly Democratic Leader in
2017. During his time in office, Hintz has successfully worked to bring state infrastructure
investment to Oshkosh, fought unfair predatory loan practices, and worked to create better
public health policy.
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